
To Headteachers, Staff, Governors and Colleagues

A big thank you to Bryony Sturman of Garrick Green First School for
providing us with such a wonderfully evocative seasonal illustration.  

We look forward to continuing our partnership with you in the future.

Have a great Christmas and a happy and prosperous 2006
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Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a

New Year from Children’s Services
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Fred Corbett, Deputy Director Children’s Services


